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Taxation in Oregon is already one of the highest in the country. Adding yet another 

tax is asking to burden tax payers even more, every day working people are already 

struggling under over regulations and high taxes. As a tax payer, I would much rather 

see you clean up the waste, fraud, and abuse currently happening in our state. The 

oops we lost a billion dollars at ODOT doesn’t give confidence that any revenue 

made by this tax would not also be lost in an accounting error.  


